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Community Improvement of Algoma (CI of A)
Meeting Minutes
March 4, 2020
Boat Club
3:15 p.m.


Board Members Present:   Paula Levy, Ann Schmitz, Jan Dart, Nicole Meverden, Bob Kuhn, and Sue Hepp  
Others Present: Mitch Groessl, Jim Rabas
Meverden opened the meeting at 3:17 p.m. 

1. A motion to approve the March agenda by Levy; second by Dart.  Motion carried.

2. A motion to approve the January 29 meeting minutes by Dart; second by Bob.  Motion carried.


3. Public Comment:  none (Erin and Lynn Truckey were not able to make it.)
4. Treasurer’s Report:  
Checking Account Balance:  $24,881.50 
Money Market balance: $56,631.78
Motion by Levy to approve the report; second by Schmitz.  Motion carried.
Dart indicated that she has all the sponsors for the 2021 calendar and the 2020 Car Show.
Old Business
1. Mural Update:  Dart reported that a paint-by-number mural was discussed for the Fence by the hardware store.  Estimated cost:  $2000.00.  Community would be invited to do the painting.  Motion by Dart to have Erin proceed with the mural; CI of Algoma would agree to pay up to $2000.00; second by Schmitz.  Motion carried.


Much discussion on a possible mural for the side of the Pizza Bowl.  Cost is estimated between $9000 - $12,000.  This is with the understanding that it would involve fundraisers to cover the cost.

2. Calendars:  Photos have been selected from five photographers for the 2021 calendar.  All sponsors and information have been secured.

3. Historic Algoma Walking Tour Guide:  Hepp volunteered to update the walking tour information and submit the same to ICL Printing.  
(Note:  Information has been updated as of March 6, 2020)

New Business

1. Dart indicated that Eric Dean is interested in becoming a board member.  Dean wanted to know what the terms of office were for the organization.

2. Meverden will have more information on the ‘timeline’ at the April meeting.

3. *Election of officers – April (According to the By-Laws, officers are to be elected at the first meeting of the year).

4. Dart suggested that we go through the boxes of Main Street items that are housed in the basement at City Hall.  
Next Meeting:  Wednesday, April 22 at 3:15 p.m. (Boat Club)
Motion made by Schmitz to adjourn at 3:46 p.m., second by Kuhn.  Motion carried.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Sue Hepp, Secretary

*From the April 17, 2019 board minutes:

Nicole Meverden, President (1 year)

Paula Levy, Vice President (1 year)

Sue Hepp, Secretary (2 years)

Jan Dart, Treasurer (1 year)

Craig Peterman, Board Member (2 years)

Board members (3 years)
www.algomaciofa.org
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